
 

 

 

Vleuten, 28-1-2024 

Dear sponsors, friends, and supporters of HNGF, 

Hereby you receive the annual overview of 2023. A year in which we 
celebrated our 10th anniversary! These 10 years would not have been 
possible without the support of our loyal donors. Thank you very much! 
And this year, we have again received extra donations from Jan Hanhart, 
Ben Ferwerda, and Hilly Bol. Also, our heartfelt thanks for that! 

With this sponsorship, we have been able to accomplish the following: 
furnishing classrooms, purchasing school supplies, paying teachers' annual 
salaries, replacing broken washing machines, purchasing mattresses, and 
warm blankets in the monasteries. In Sikkim, we have been able to send 2 
girls from poor families to school for years and take them to the doctor 
when needed, preventing them from being sold. Every child matters, and 
what may seem like a small gesture to us has had a big impact on them. 

Now, we move on to the next 10 years. After a 4-year interruption, we 
visited India again in December. There, we were finally able to meet our 
contacts again and make new agreements. The nunnery in Rumtek has asked 
if we could sponsor the construction and furnishing of a second classroom. 
There may also be a request for support in paying the salaries of the English 
and math teachers. 

To commemorate our 10th anniversary, we've compiled a special set of 
cards. You can place your order by contacting us at info@HNGF.nl! While 
the suggested price is 10 euros per set, any contribution is greatly 
appreciated! Are you interested in assisting us in attracting more donors? 
We can provide you with flyers that you can use to spread the word about 
our cause to those around you. Simply request them via info@HNGF.nl! 

We want to thank you once again for your involvement and generosity! 
Together, we will continue to make a difference in 2023-2024! 

Warm regards, Mirjam Bezemer, Ursula Heine, and Hans Gerritsen 

 



 

 

 


